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APRIL 8/9, 2023 

T  E   

S�ãçÙ��ù, AÖÙ®½ 8 

10:00 am Zumba 

1:00 pm Choir Rehearsal 

5:00 pm Worship w/Communion 

SçÄ��ù, AÖÙ®½ 9 

E�Ýã�Ù 

8:15 am Worship w/Communion 

9:15 am Easter Breakfast 

10:15 am Easter Egg Hunt 

10:45 am Worship w/Communion 

YouTube Worship Service Recorded  

MÊÄ��ù, AÖÙ®½ 10 

7:00 pm Bible Study  

Tç�Ý��ù, AÖÙ®½ 11 

5:45 pm Zumba 

T«çÙÝ��ù, AÖÙ®½ 13 

5:45 pm Zumba 

7:00 pm Memoir Group Zoom 

S�ãçÙ��ù, AÖÙ®½ 15 

10:00 am Zumba 

5:00 pm Worship w/Communion 

SçÄ��ù, AÖÙ®½ 16 

8:15 am Worship w/Communion 

10:00 am Worship w/Communion 

YouTube Worship Service Recorded  

11:00 am Deeper Waters  

Readings  

  Acts 10:34‐43 

Psalm 118:1,2 14‐24 

Colossians 3:1‐4 

    MaƩhew 28:1‐10 

P  L            
 

TLC D  
Jerry Wion, Dee Kiel,  Linda Leslie, 
Brenda Whitmer, Barb Roberts, 
Jean Ross 

TLC F  
Rita Shetler, Dana, Ken , Patricia,  
Brian, Rich, Forrest,  Jonathan,  
Joshua, Shirley, Levi & West Family 

The Altar Flowers  

are in honor  

of the Risen  

Lord and Savior, 

Jesus Christ 

 

If your child is going to  

parƟcipate in the  

Easter Egg Hunt 

Please bring a basket  

to church with you so 

they can collect eggs. 

Thank you. 

We received word that Wilma McConnon  

passed away on Friday, 3/31/23. 

There is no service scheduled for here in the USA 

but there will be a memorial service in France. 

NiƩany Valley Children’s Choir 

Is planning 2 concerts here in our sanctuary. 

Monday, April 10th and Wednesday, April 12th 

Both will be held at 7:00 pm 

The NVCC pracƟces here on Saturday mornings and  

wanted to give us a chance to hear them. 

Plan to aƩend if you are able. 



From the Pastor’s Desk 



Yard Sale 2.0 
With the return of the Trinity Yard Sale on Saturday, May 13th, we 
know that as part of your spring cleaning you are looking to clear out 
unused things.  With that in mind, we wanted to thank you in advance 
for your donations of items to sell.  We always have gotten a lot of 
good quality items with make the event a success. 

However, we also encourage you to consider the value of what you are donating, because 
when we sell it at a yard sale, we mark things to sell quickly.  If you are looking to get rid of 
something that is fairly valuable, you may want to consider selling it yourself and donating the 
proceeds to the Yard Sale.  We will accept items of value and try to sell it at the best price, but 
it may only be for pennies on the dollar of what the item is actually worth.  One good venue 
for selling items is the State College Yard Sale Facebook group. 

We also wanted to remind you of something that some folks don’t really consider, namely that 
discards do not equal donations.  Donations are either workable items you no longer have use 
for or items you know that are in need that you purchase and donate.  Money you give to the 
cause.  Many times over the years, we unfortunately have had people “donate” broken or unus-
able items or even outright trash.  This is discarding.  Please donate what you can, but please 
make sure what you do donate is in working order and sellable.  Also, please review the list of 
items we can and cannot accept that is on the Trinity website and on the doors to Fellowship 
Hall.  IF you donate broken items or drop off items we listed as not accepted, you could actu-
ally be hindering the Yard Sale, because if they don’t sell, American Rescue won’t take them 
and Trinity will have to pay for the disposal of these items.  

Thanks again to all at Trinity for your support and blessing to all. 

If you have questions or need any other information on the Yard Sale, please contact: 
Sue & Roger Glad at gladsam@comcst.net or Sue & Gerry Krupa at SEKrupa77@gmail.com 






